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Closed Session 
 
The 34th meeting of the National Advisory Council for Complementary and 
Alternative Medicine (NACCAM) was closed to the public, in accordance with the 
provisions set forth in Sections 552b(c)(4) and 552b(c)(6), Title 5, U.S.C., and 
Section 10(d) of the Federal Advisory Committee Act, as amended (5 U.S.C. 
Appendix 2 
 
The purpose of this meeting was to obtain additional Council input into the 
decision-making process being used by NCCAM staff for funding through the 
American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (ARRA). ARRA funds at NIH will be 
directed to 1) specific ARRA solicitations that have been issued and will be 
awarded this summer; and 2) outstanding or excellent research grant 
applications that have undergone peer review and en bloc concurrence for 
funding by Council, but have not been awarded because of limited funds 
available.  
 
Dr Briggs reviewed the various ARRA solicitations (challenge grants, grand 
opportunity (GO) grants, faculty development awards) as well as supplements 
(administrative, revision and summer students). Dr Briggs provided preliminary 
estimates of the amount NCCAM intends to commit to the ARRA solicitations and 
supplements. Dr Briggs sought Council member’s advice on the amount NCCAM 
should commit to the individual ARRA solicitations as well as the overall balance 
NCCAM should try to achieve between grant applications received through 
specific ARRA solicitations versus grant applications that have not been awarded 
because of limited funds available. Council provided input on the overall process 
and expressed its appreciation for the time and effort exhibited by the NCCAM 
staff through these challenging and opportune times.  
 
Dr. Goldrosen adjourned the meeting at 2:15 p.m.  
  
We hereby certify that, to be the best of our knowledge, the foregoing minutes 
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